
                           

Date: 14/03/2023

LETTER OF CONGRATULATORY & CONFERMENT 
OF THE SINGAPORE SME 500 AWARD 2023

Dear PLC AUTOMATION PTE LTD,

Congratulations on clearing all assessments for business excellence, performance, capabilities and being

awarded the Singapore SME 500 Award 2023!

The Singapore SME 500 Award is one of Singapore's long running and highly regarded business accolade that recognises

local enterprises for business excellence, qualities and capabilities. The stringent assessment process evaluates

enterprise's quantitative and qualitative performance as well as its abilities and resources to further develop the business,

moving towards internationalisation. 

Recognising our home grown enterprises for close to a decade, assessment components and judging criteria conducted

by the Association of Trade & Commerce (ATC) has increased and is revised annually to maintain the standards and

quality of the Singapore SME 500 Award. In the recent years, additional evaluation criteria such as digital capabilities and

adoption of transformation has also been part of the assessment process. 

As a winner of the Singapore SME 500 Award, it is a testament towards your performance, leadership and capabilities that

your business has excelled in which is undoubtedly an inspiration to all other local enterprises. While we progress towards

a post-pandemic economy, business excellence continues to be one of the key components that will continue to elevate

our enterprise standards and through the Singapore SME 500 Award, we continue to recognise, support and develop

these enterprises, working towards globalisation.

We will also be releasing the winners of the Singapore SME 500 Award 2023 – Special Category during Q4/23. Stay tuned

to our website and social media handles (Facebook: @sgatc | Instagram: @atc.sg) for more information. 

Once again, I will like to congratulate PLC AUTOMATION PTE LTD on achieving the Singapore SME 500 Award 2023.

On behalf of ATC and the committees, I wish you ever growing success, continue to lead by example and soar towards

greater heights!

Thank you and I look forward to meeting you during our  upcoming members' engagement and industry dialogue sessions.

Yours Sincerely,   Scan QR to login to BizPortal

Gerard Wong E K

Vice President,
ATC Community Office
Association of Trade & Commerce (Singapore)


